
IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
REFER TO: M020710C

July 17, 2002 

MEMORANDUM TO: John T. Larkins 
Executive Director, ACRS/ACNW

FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - MEETING WITH ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON REACTOR SAFEGUARDS (ACRS), 2:00 
P.M., WEDNESDAY, JULY 10, 2002, COMMISSIONERS' CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, 
ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE)

The Commission was briefed by members of the ACRS on the following topics:

●     Core Power Uprates/License Renewal Activities/Future ACRS Activities 
●     Advanced Reactors 
●     Risk-Informing Special Treatment Requirements of 10 CFR Part 50 
●     Pressurized Thermal Shock (PTS) Technical Basis Reevaluation 

The ACRS should consider providing a recommendation as to how license renewal guidance documentation should be 
upated to reflect supporting information, particularly with regard to time-limited aging analyses, that should, as a 
minimum, be included in license renewal applications to maximize the efficiency of the review process and minimize 
requests for additional information. 
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Commissioner Dicus 
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